
Please kindly note that the product information found here is the latest version 

approved by the CFDA (China Food and Drug Administration), which may show slight 

differences from the version found on the packaging of products currently in circulation 

on the market.  

Please read the instructions carefully, and go to your doctor or healthcare professional 

for more information.  

 

 

 


